
RFQ: Special Inspections and Construction Materials Testing 
Services 

  
New Edneyville Elementary School 

                            
 
Henderson County is accepting qualification proposals for Special Inspections and 
Construction Materials Testing Services during construction of the new Edneyville 
Elementary School	located	at	2875	Pace	Road	in	Hendersonville,	NC	until	June	
14,	2018	at	100	North	King	Street	Suite	206	Hendersonville,	NC	28792.	The 
scope of the project will include complete special inspections and construction 
materials testing services inclusive of soils,	foundations,	concrete,	and	steel	
testing,	and	any	other	services	necessary	and/or	required	to	complete	the	
work during construction for the new Edneyville Elementary School. The new 
Edneyville Elementary School will include high bay single story spaces for the 
cafeteria, gymnasium, and media center, a 2-story classroom component for grades 
K-2, and a single-story component for grades 4 and 5. The school is a steel 
structure with wood and metal decks. The total building size is approximately 
89,000 square feet and sits on a 25-acre site. Plans, specifications, addendums, and 
a geotechnical report can be found on Barnhill Contracting Company’s website at 
www.barnhillplanroom.com. The architect’s representative is Aaron Brumo with 
Clark Nexsen and can be contacted at ABrumo@ClarkNexen.com. Construction is 
slated to begin in mid-June 2018. 
 
As a general guide to prospective proposers, the Professional Services selection 
procedures adopted by North Carolina, appropriately modified by Henderson 
County, will be employed in this process. All proposals must include all aspects of 
North Carolina law and Henderson County policy. The owner retains the 
unqualified right to reject any and/or all proposals. The owner may or may not 
interview potential candidates to assist in the selection process. 
 
For the purpose of coordination, the primary contact for project information will be 
Thad Ninnemann, HC Capital Projects Project Manager, 828-577-1501, or at 
tninnemann@hendersoncountync.org 


